Mrs. GEORGE H. LEVENS 4 ELMWOOD STREET ALBANY, N. Y.

May 17, 1978

Dr. Donald J. Reeb, President McKownville Improvement Association 5 Norwood Street, McKownville Albany, New York 12203

Dear Dr. Reeb:

I do want to express in some tangible way my gratitude to the McKownville Improvement Association for the help given me with my problems concerning Dr. Lawrence Kotlow's proposed commercial expansion so close to my home. The enclosed check is only a small token of my appreciation.

I am particularly grateful to you, Dr. Reeb, and also to Mrs. McKinley, to Mr. Esler, and others who gave so generously of their time and talents in this matter. A woman feels helpless when faced by such encroachments on her property and peace of mind.

Our village is fortunate indeed to have the warm interest and unflagging and knowledgeable assistance of the Improvement Association as problems arise which threaten the quality of life we have enjoyed in McKownville these many years.

Very sincerely yours,

(Mrs.George H.) Norma F. Levens

Morma F. Levens

Clark subord s 25 pm